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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CH ATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 374ot

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

January 14, 1980

TVA BFNP TS 123

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclesr Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

In the Matter of the ) Docket Nos. 50-259
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-260

50-296

Enclosed are 40 copies of a supplement to the requested amendment to
licenses DPR-33, DPR-52, and DPR-68 to change the technical specifications
for Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant unita 1, 2, and 3 submitted by letter
from J. E. Gilleland to you dated June 29, 1979 (TVA BFNP TS 123). The
additional requested technical specification changes (Enclosure 1) were
inadvertently omitted from the above amendment request. Justification
for this additional change is also included (Enclosure 2). The justification
also provides a response to the letter from T. A. Ippolito to H. G. Parris
dated October 25, 1979.

Eecause this requested change to the technical specifications is a minor
addition to a previously requested amendment for which appropriate
licensing review fees were provided, no additional fees will be forwarded.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLET AUTHORITY

'

, ,

L'. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety

me this e/M day ofSubscribed and sworn to befp/ //1980.
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' / Nota Public

by Conctission Expires [ [ }}
Enclosures
cc See page 2
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Mr. Harold R. Denton January 14, 1980

cc (Enclosures):*

~Mr. Charles R. Christopher
Chairman, Limestone County Commission
P.O. Box 188.

Athens, Alabama 35611

Dr. Ira L. Myers
State Health Officer
State Department of Public Health
State Office Building,

Montgomery, Alabama 36104
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